
 

 

May 8, 2008 

Hi Matt, 

I hope this email finds you well! I wanted to first let you know that we are continuing to 
get TONS of positive feedback from your presentation at Radnor. The kids are constantly 
talking about it and the parents are also giving a lot of commendations. I really appreciate 
you coming and working with you has been wonderful. Our 9th graders have developed a 
"Social Group" as a result of your program. They get together once each week as a club 
and are planning weekend sober activities. It is absolutely inspiring and I am touched to 
see the leaders and strong personalities within our school. I think we owe you for the 
inspiration and I sincerely thank you. The students want to call their group "LEADers" 
based on your LEAD program. They hope to develop numerous public relations things 
with the logo on it and wear T-shirts to their events. Is this okay with you if they do use 
your acronym?  

Thanks, 

Lynne 

 
Lynne Blair 
Guidance Counselor 
Radnor High School 
610.293.0855 
Extension 3537 
 


